
We hope you all enjoy a wonderful fortnight off school.  Happy Half Term!

Monday 7th November ~ Back at school. 

Friday 11th November ~ Choir to sing in the community.

Sunday 13th November ~ Remembrance Sunday 10:45 in Poulton-Le-Fylde at the Cenotaph.

Friday 18th November ~ Choir to participate in the Big Sing Event at Rossall 10:00-16:00.

Friday 25th November ~ PTFA non-uniform Day.  Please donate the following items for the Christmas 
Market.  EYFS bring in chocolates, KS1 bring in sweets, KS2 to bring in a bottle.

Tuesday 29th November ~ Year 6 Waterpark Meeting at 15:30.

Friday 2nd December ~ PTFA Christmas Market & Christmas Carols. Children can come in Christmas 

Jumpers.  Fingers crossed for dry weather!

Monday 5th December ~ Lower KS2 Fantastic Finish with Families invited to share in their learning from 
14:30.

Friday 9th December ~ Christmas Dinner in school.

Week Beginning the 12th December ~ Christmas Productions for EYFS and KS1.

Friday 16th December ~ Break up for Christmas.

Back to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023.
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Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school. 

Susan McGrath  |  Headteacher  |  head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 

Stacey Clark  |  Deputy Headteacher  |  s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk

Thank you so much to 
those that have helped 
clear our outdoor spaces 
this week.

Bonfire Night will be on Saturday 5th November this 
year. It can be one of the most exciting nights of the 
year for all the family. It is a chance to watch the 
fireworks, play with sparklers and have jacket potatoes, 
sausage rolls and toffee apples. However, there are 
many potential hazards with fireworks so it is important 
to stay safe.

Please remember to keep a safe distance from the 
fireworks and bonfires. The Royal Society for the 
Prevention of Accidents have a section on their website 
around keeping safe and guidelines for bonfire night. 
Please click https://www.rospa.com/Home-
Safety/Advice/Fireworks-Safety to read more about it.
We wish all our families a fun and safe weekend and 
bonfire night.

We have lots of lovely 
coats, jumpers in our lost 
property box – please 
have a look to see if you 
can claim back a lost item.

We have enjoyed a fabulous 
return to school this half term.  
The children have settled in 
well and have worked hard.  
We have been working hard to 
ensure our curriculum is 
engaging for our children.  This 
is published on our website for 
you to see. We also have been 
working at improving our 
communication between 
home with this revised format 
of newsletter and streamlining 
our website.

https://www.rospa.com/Home-Safety/Advice/Fireworks-Safety


Joakim from Brown Ducklings, 
George M from Yellow Ducklings, 

Teddy from Robins, Ralfie S from Parrots,             
Abel from Herons, Zac C from Kestrels,                  

Mya O from Owls, Abigail H from Doves,                    
Holly P from Hawks,  George C from Falcons and  

Esther from Eagles.  Well done everyone!

Next Term the children will have two PE kit days.

These are being introduced to help the teachers be able to 
deliver the correct amount of PE lessons to a high quality.  
It also should reduce the amount of uniform you will 
require.  We have structured the days to give you a day in 
between to assist with washing clothing too.

Herons ~ Wednesday & Friday
Parrots ~ Wednesday & Friday
Robins ~ Wednesday & Friday
Kestrels ~ Tuesday & Friday
Doves ~ Monday & Thursday
Owls ~ Tuesday & Thursday
Falcons ~ Monday & Thursday
Hawks ~ Monday & Thursday
Eagles ~ Monday & Thursday


